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As Halloween falls in the half term holiday
this year, we will be having a whole school
Halloween day on Thursday 24th October.

Teachers are planning fun activities
throughout the day and children can wear a 
Halloween costume to school if they wish.

Keep an eye on the school’s X page
(formally known as Twitter),
@parkendprimary , to see pictures of our
spooky spectacular day! 
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HALLOWEEN

24th Oct: Halloween day and last
day for pupils

25th Oct: School closed to all pupils 

4th Nov: Children return to school

4th Nov: Poppy appeal sale opens 

15th Nov: Children in Need 

Our school website has a detailed calendar of
events, such as school trips and visits. Please
visit www.parkendprimary.co.uk to find out
more. 

After half term, poppies, wrist bands and
stationery will be available to buy from the school
office to support the Poppy Appeal by the Royal
British Legion. A suggested donation is a silver
coin. Thank you. 

CHILDREN IN NEED

Children in Need is back this year on Friday
15th November. This year’s theme is: Make Life
Lighter. Children can wear pyjamas to school
and make a small, optional donation, if they
wish. All proceeds will be directly donated to
Children in Need. Please ensure children have
outdoor shoes and coats for playtime and
lunchtime. Thank you for your ongoing support

THANK YOU
Thank you for all your support during our first
half term of 2024-2025. We look forward to
seeing the children back at school on Monday
4th November. 


